March 24, 2021

The weblink below is for a brief survey mainly on medication use that we kindly ask you
to share with Bucks County seniors age 60 and older. The survey is a project that was
made possible by a grant through the Bucks County Drug and Alcohol Commission, Inc.
and will help the Bucks County Area Agency on Aging better assist the senior

community. The weblink is https://ironwoodinsights.survoxinc.com/i35747/

A paper copy of the survey can also be obtained by calling our office at 267-880-5700.
Online responses will be tabulated electronically, and paper surveys include a postage
paid envelope addressed to the survey’s tabulator. The survey is totally anonymous.
Neither names nor individual responses will be known to, or shared with, anyone.

Many thanks for your help!

William R. McTigue, Jr.

Deputy Director of Public Affairs
Bucks County Area Agency on Aging



https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fironwoodinsights.survoxinc.com%2Fi35747%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cwrmctigue%40buckscounty.org%7C6e43e19c84c448b79d3108d8eb0f4783%7C84e2e871e7fc4b00a387ce8840a4e58d%7C0%7C1%7C637517798153620873%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=3%2BNEwJc8qSuknp%2FXPlEhK9%2B7Xo1XEM0opLz%2BFS2cc1o%3D&reserved=0
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